Precious Letters from Our Readers
We thank God for the many letters of counsel and encouragement we have been receiving. It is the only way we can evaluate our progress. Keep them coming. Our desire is to foster a free flow of edification, inspiration and burden from us to you, and you to us. This way we can pass some of the blessings on to the others who are reading. We would love to hear from you in any of the following ways:
· A meaningful lesson in family devotions that you can pass on to other fathers. 

· A testimony for “The Blessing Corner” of God’s blessing in some area of obedience. 

· A question that can be answered to the edification of all. 

· An area of spiritual growth, obtained by one of the exercises suggested in the magazine. 

· A word of encouragement or counsel about The Remnant, or any section of it. 

Waiting to hear—The Editors

Dear Remnant,
Greetings in Jesus’ most precious name. Thank you so much for your ministry to others. We have been using your tapes to pass out to people, hoping that the Lord will work in their lives. Thank you for the articles on the home and on a deeper walk with God. Our family tries to live a Spirit-filled life in the midst of a confusing religious community. Please pray for the people in our area, that the Lord will show them that all they need is Jesus. 
Tennessee
• • • • • • • • • • • • • •
Dear Remnant,
Thank you so much for the “Godly Home” series. I have two small children, and I am also a first-generation Christian. I desperately want to do the right things for God, but I simply do not know how. Thank you also for the Remnant magazine. It is so inspiring and wonderful. It is a true blessing that brings me to tears as I read it.
Queens, New York
• • • • • • • • • • • • • •
Dear Remnant,
Greetings in Jesus’ most worthy name, a name above all others. Glory be to the Creator God, our Father, and the Almighty Three in One. 
I would like to thank you for letting the love of Christ shine through you in this dark world. Through the tapes and the Remnant magazine, I have been so blessed and encouraged through all of you. I was especially blessed by the articles about the church in China. It was a blessing to hear how real God is to them. 
As I read, I could feel the strong spiritual bond with them that only comes between “real” Christians. Meeting in secret places with one or two other believers is very real in my life. Even writing to my Christian friends (without getting caught) can be a challenge.
In times when I feel like I am standing alone, I am encouraged to read how He cares for His own. I am looking forward to the day when I can have full fellowship with the Remnant of God’s people who are really on fire for Him.
Missouri
• • • • • • • • • • • • • •
Dear Bro Denny,
First of all, I want to thank God for sending your ministry my way. The daily messages and written articles are a blessing to my whole family. The music we have received is so peaceful to our hearts. I can’t wait to meet all of you there. I love to read the letters in the Remnant, and I will continue to send you money each month to help. 
Please pray for my whole family. We have ten children, thirty grandchildren, and seventeen great-grandchildren. I have truly been blessed.
Montana 
• • • • • • • • • • • • • •
Dear Remnant,
Greetings in the precious name of Jesus. We really enjoy the Remnant magazine, and want to encourage you to keep producing this family encourager. We enjoy the articles very much, especially the Home Histories. We are challenged by these men and women of the past, who raised their families in honesty and the fear of God. 
Ontario, Canada
• • • • • • • • • • • • • •
Dear Editor,
Please send me a year subscription to the Remnant. Your magazine has been a spiritual uplift for me. I home school my children, and I plan to use some of the articles this coming school year. 
We are the only plain people in our area. We have been shunned for dressing modestly. We have been laughed at, picked at, and mocked by friends and family. But we still plan to do what is right in the eyes of God. We home church at this time. My husband has grown into a strong Christian. It delights my heart to see the changes in my little family. There are five of us. I hope this offering is enough to help you keep up the ministry.
Kentucky 
